

**A. LISTENING****I. Listen and write. There is one example.****The new school magazine****Examples:***Class can draw some?*pictures**Questions:**

1. Name of the magazine: _____
2. In next week's magazine: the _____ competition
3. Students will talk to: a _____ person
4. Time of meeting: _____ p.m.
5. Children should bring: funny _____

II. Listen and tick (✓) the box. There is one example.

6. _____ 7. _____ 8. _____
9. _____ 10. _____

III. Listen to the radio interview about bald eagles.**Read the sentences and choose the correct answers.**

0. The bald eagle is a symbol of the United Kingdom / **United States.**
11. Forty years ago there _____ many bald eagles in America.
12. People hunted the eagle for _____.
13. The fish in the rivers were _____ for the eagles in the 1970s.
14. Fifty years ago, the fish were _____.
15. In the past, the rivers were _____ than they are now.

IV. Listen again and complete the factfile about the bald eagle.

Bald eagle	
<i>comes from</i>	0. <u>USA</u>
body height	16. _____ metre
wingspan	17. _____ metres
eats	18. _____
number of birds in 1970s	19. _____
number of birds now	20. _____

B. READING AND WRITING

I. Look and read. Choose the correct words and write them on the lines. There is one example.

0. We use this for digging earth spade
21. (n) a substance that is used to provide heat or power, usually by being burned: _____
22. (n) a box or bag containing basic medical equipment such as bandages and antiseptic cream: _____
23. (a shaped piece of) thick material used for covering floors: _____
24. (n) this plant grows in hot, dry places (in desert) _____
25. (n) a small creature that lives in hot, dry areas of the world and has a long body and a curved tail with a poisonous sting _____

II. Choose the correct answers.

0. There's some **chewing gum** / pencil in my bag.
26. I need some _____ .
27. There were three _____ .
28. I haven't got a _____ in my room.
29. The boy's got some _____ in his pocket.
30. I've got a big _____ .

III. Complete the sentences with a, some or any.

0. There are some eagles on those rocks.
31. There isn't _____ water for the children.
32. I've got _____ sandwich for my lunch.
33. Are there _____ reptiles in the zoo?
34. There was _____ sand in my shoes.
35. There was _____ big dog in the park.

IV. Robert is talking to Helen. What do they say? Read the conversation and choose the best answer.

Write a letter (A-H) for each answer. You do not need to use all the letters. There is one example.

Example:

Robert: Hello Helen. Where are you going?

Helen: D

Questions

36. Robert: Is it your birthday today?

Helen: _____

37. Helen: I'm going to get a new computer game.

Robert: _____

38. Helen: I haven't got many games. Have you?

Robert: _____

39. Helen: Which shop do you think is the best for computer games?

Robert: _____

40. Helen: Would you like to come with us?

Robert: _____

Helen: Of course!

- A.** Yes lots! My favourite one's called 'Music Man'.
- B.** Me too! Why don't you try them?
- C.** OK, but I need to phone my parents first.
- D.** To the shops with my dad. He's going to buy me a birthday present. (*Example*)
- E.** No, it's next week.
- F.** You could try the big new one in Swing Road.
- G.** I love playing those, but it's difficult to stop sometimes.
- H.** Sorry, I don't. He will be ready in 5 minutes.

V. Read the text and answer the questions.

Bear saves man... From a lion!

Robert Biggs enjoys walking in the woods near his home in California. One day, he went for a walk and found a mother bear and her baby. Bears are dangerous, especially when they are looking after their babies. However, the baby bear came up to Robert. After that, it reached out to Robert's hands. Robert touched the bear's fur. They played a clapping game!

Some time later, Robert went back to the woods. He walked near to the place where the bears lived. He was happy because he saw the mother bear and her baby again. Suddenly an animal jumped on to his back. It was a mountain lion! Usually when mountain lions hunt, they hold the other animal's head and bite. Robert was lucky. His rucksack was on his back and the lion held on to it. But Robert knew that he was in trouble and he was scared. Then something incredible happened. The mother bear jumped on to the lion and pulled it away from Robert. The lion ran away and the bear returned to her baby. Robert was safe!

Did the bear help Robert because he was kind to her baby? It's difficult to say, but it's an amazing story.

QUESTIONS

0. Where does Robert live?

He lives in California.

41. What does Robert enjoy doing?

42. What game did Robert and the baby bear play?

43. Was the mother bear worried?

44. Why was Robert happy when he went back to the woods?

45. Why do you think the mother bear helped Robert?

VI. Put the words in order to make sentences and questions.

Then match them with answers A-F.

0. spiders /how/see/ did / you / many /jungle/in/the/?

-> How many spiders did you see in the jungle? B

46. haven't/we / bread / got /much/ sandwiches / for /the

-> _____

47. few/bringing/a/me/sandwiches /I'm/with

-> _____

48. meat/how/eat/much/do/you/week/each/?

-> _____

49. got/haven't/time/|/much/now/to/chat

-> _____

50. pandas/aren't/a/of/wild/lot/in/the/there

-> _____

A. Great! | can bring some fruit.

B. We saw a lot! (*Example*)

C. Don't worry. I can buy some from the supermarket.

D. In fact, many live in zoos.

E. Not a lot.

F. OK, we can talk tomorrow.

The End!